
August 18, 2008

Highway 582 near Three Hills closes for a day
Three Hills... Highway 582 near Three Hills will be closed for most of a day for railway crossing
repairs.

The highway will be closed from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. on Aug. 19 at the rail crossing located 1.5 kilometres
west of Highway 21. Traffic will be detoured around the railway crossing repair site via local gravel
roads. Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes for that day. 

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Art van’t Kruis
Field Support Technologist
Alberta Transportation
403-742-7925

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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